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7th December 2023 
 
LEAVERS HOODIES 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are offering Year 6 the opportunity to purchase Year 6 Leavers Hoodies, which have proved 
very popular in the past. Although they will not be able to wear them in worship, they would be 
able to wear them in class, for outdoor PE activities, and at playtime. 
 

If you would like to place an order, please make a payment via the Gateway stating colour and 
size required.  The closing date for orders is Monday 12th February 2024 
 
Child: 9/11 (32”) 12/13 (34”)            Price: £16.00 
Adult:  S (36”) / M (40”) / L (44”) / XL (48”)                       Price: £18.00 
 

Hoodies will be received towards the end of the school year, so this needs to be taken into 
account when ordering the size. From past experience, a small to average Year 6 child would 
require an age 12/13 hoodie.  We do have a few sizes to try on in school if you are unsure. Please 
ask one of us to see them. 
 
The design has been chosen but please go to the website to check colours. 
Note: On the web site, it says, “colours may vary”. 
 
Please be aware when making your colour choice that the writing on the hoodie will be in 
WHITE. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

Mrs McGhee & Mrs Clark 
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https://twitter.com/bishopwoodtring
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